
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU 
Circular 

Dated: 31.08.2018 
Dear Parents (Pre-Nur to XII)  

“We make a living by what we get, we make a life by what we give” 
The state of Kerala has been greatly affected by floods. Several hundred people have lost their lives and 

property. At this critical hour, it becomes our duty to help our fellow human beings affected by this natural 

calamity. 

Parents who wish to donate for the cause are requested to send their donations in a sealed envelope 

mentioning the Name, Class/Section of their wards to be deposited with the Class Teachers by 10th Sep. 2018. 

Any help through donation, no matter how small, will be deeply appreciated as it is much needed for the 

affected people of Kerala. 
 

                                                 

Principal  

DPS Jammu 


